
Snow Removal Bids
School District of Solon Springs
Request for Snow Removal Bids

The School District of Solon Springs is accepting sealed bids for 2-year Snow Removal

contracts for the 2024-25 and 2025-26 school years. This responsibility of the approved

bid will be the snow removal in the District parking areas and entries. Bids will be

accepted until 11:59 pm, October 25, 2024. The bids will be reviewed by the District

Board of Education on October 28, 2024 and the approved contractor will be selected at

that time. Bids can be mailed or hand delivered to:

Peter Hopke, Superintendent

School District of Solon Springs

8993 E Baldwin Ave

Solon Springs, WI 54873

The District will not be obligated to accept the lowest proposal. The acceptance of the

proposal will be based upon the dependability and the manner in which each contractor

has performed in the past and/or from references provided by the contractor in the

proposal.

Contact Mark Dahlberg, School District of Solon Springs with any questions at

715-378-2263 or mdahlberg@solonk12.net.
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